

April 26, 2007

Laura E. Day 10151 W. Ida Ave. Littleton, CO 80127

Dear Laura,

The staff and volunteers of Hospice of Larimer County extend our grateful thanks to you for your gift of \$100.00.

Your donation will help provide hospice care for dying persons and their families in Larimer County and also makes grief support possible to families and friends.

Thanks So much!

We will appropriately acknowledge your gift made in memory of John L. Dickenson.

Again, thank you for your generosity and kindness.

Surcerely,

Jean Hall

Chief Executive Officer

Our records indicate that no goods or services were provided by Hospice of Larimer County in return for this contribution. Please retain this letter as a receipt for your tax-deductible donation.

Reference: (#36381, CK 1994 for \$100.00 entered 04/25/2007)